
 

TOWN OF CLAYTON 

NOTICE OF COMPREHENSIVE PLAN PUBLIC INFORMATION OPEN HOUSE 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Clayton, County of Winnebago will hold a Comprehensive Plan 

Public Information Open House from 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. on Wednesday, June 22, 2022 in the Town 

Office meeting room located at 8348 CTH “T”, Larsen WI 54947.   

 

The purpose of the Public Information Open House is to share materials regarding the update of the 

Town’s 2016-2036 Comprehensive Plan.  Often referred to as a “land use plan”, this update will review 

and refine existing goals, objectives, policies, and recommendations concerning future development 

within the Town.  This plan was last prepared and adopted in 2016 with a major plan amendment 

prepared and approved in 2021 pertaining to the USH 10/STH 76 corridor.  

 

The public is encouraged to view and examine information about the current plan as well as preliminary 

ideas for new topics and issues to be integrated into the updated plan.  The Town welcomes the public’s 

thoughts and ideas about what should, or should not, be changed as the updated plan is prepared.  

 

If you are unable to attend, copies of materials will be made available for viewing on the Town of 

Clayton website (https://www.townofclayton.net) after June 22nd, or by contacting the Town Clerk at 

(920) 836-2007.  If you cannot attend the Public Information Meeting, written comments may also be 

submitted to Town Clerk.  

 

Our Non-English speaking population and those with disabilities are invited to contact the Town Clerk 

at 920-836-2007 at least 24-hours in advance of the meeting to arrange special accommodations.   

 

Dated this 1st day of June, 2022  

 

Publish on Wednesday, June 8, 2022 and Wednesday, June 15, 2022 

 

Post on June 8, 2022 

 

Town of Clayton  

 

 

By: Tori Straw, Administrator 

 

 

https://www.townofclayton.net/

